
The Board of Fire and Police Commissioners for the City of Rock Falls 

 are now accepting applications for  

the position of Entry Law Enforcement 

Testing is being conducted to establish an eligibility list for future hiring needs. 

Applications and additional information are available at: 

www.jobsource.copsandfiretesting.com  

There is a $25.00 non-refundable application fee.   

Applications are NOT available at the City Hall or Rock Falls Police Department. 

Applications will be online for purchase until 8/9/23 – 2:00 PM 

http://www.jobsource.copsandfiretesting.com/

